Import Vehicles

VEHICLE SAFETY / POLLUTION RECALL CAMPAIGN IN JAPAN

CAMPAIGN NO. 4233 DATE April 3 ,2018
MANUFACTURER ISUZU MOTORS LIMITED
The production process of the exhaust gas recirculation
(EGR) pipes for the engines of heavy-duty tractors is not
proper. As a result, the strength of some of the welded
DESCRIPTION OF DEFECT flange sections of the EGR pipes is insufficient. Because of
this, there is a danger that the vibration of the engine may
cause cracks in the welded sections of these pipe flanges,
and the cracks may cause exhaust gas leakage.
TYPE COMMERCIAL MODELYEAR NUMBER OF
NAME RECALLED VEHICLE
QKG-EXD52BD [GIGA] 2017 28
QKG-EXD52BE 2017 8
QKG-EXD52BG 2017 1
QKG-EXY52BJ 2017 1
QDG-EXZ52BJ 2017 9
TOTAL 47




